
 

**Aten�on**  

Department of Health  

Manual Fingerprint Applicants 
 

The New Mexico Department of Public Safety and The New Mexico Department of Health has 
transi�oned to a new fingerprint supported background checks provider, IDEMIA, effec�ve 

May 1, 2023. 

 

There could be a delay in processing �mes for your Department of Health background check 
clearance through the State of New Mexico.  If you have any ques�ons or concerns regarding 

your background check clearance, please contact:  

 

The New Mexico Department of Public Safety   

htps://www.dps.nm.gov/ 

505-827-3431 

or 

The New Mexico Department of Health 

htps://www.nmhealth.org/about/dhi/cchsp/bgck/  

(505) 476-0801 

 

 

Thank you, 

Hospital Services Corpora�on (HSC)  

 

 

 

https://www.dps.nm.gov/
https://www.nmhealth.org/about/dhi/cchsp/bgck/


 

 

 

Digital Fingerprint ques�ons or concerns, please contact: 

 

The New Mexico Department of Public Safety   

htps://www.dps.nm.gov/ 

505-827-3431 

 

 

 

 

Department of Health Digital Fingerprint ques�ons or concerns, please contact: 

 

The New Mexico Department of Health 

htps://www.nmhealth.org/about/dhi/cchsp/bgck/  

(505) 476-0801 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.dps.nm.gov/
https://www.nmhealth.org/about/dhi/cchsp/bgck/



